
From: Zielinski, Tony
To: Robert Druce; Lee, Chris; Jorgensen, Arlene
Subject: Re: Parkland
Date: Monday, September 11, 2017 9:32:43 AM

Chris,
   Please add this to the record in support of my resolution changing the zoning for
2372 S Logan Av into parks.
Thanks,
Tony Zielinski
Sent from my iPad

On Sep 7, 2017, at 10:26 AM, Robert Druce <rdruce@uwm.edu> wrote:

Hello Mr. Zielinski,

My name is Robert Druce and I live on Lincoln down the street from the
five plus acre lot. I love Bayview and appreciate that it has open land and
parkland. I utilize the dog park across the street and use the field to walk
my dog and enjoy outdoor activities with friends in the neighborhood. I
do not want to see that land developed into housing and I am willing to
help out. I had a school function last night and could not attend the
meeting. Thank you for your handwork in keeping Bayview beautiful and
neighborly. Looking forward to hearing back from you and hope I can
help in anyway.

Best,

Robert Druce
University of Wisconsin - Milwaukee
Lubar School of Business, Accounting Major
Email: rdruce@uwm.edu
Phone: (847)651-1524
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